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June 25, 2024  
 
To: Robin Vos and Matt Snorek  
 
Re: Recall Petition Against Representative Robin Vos  
 
Sent via Email to: mmf@cmlawgroup.com, Robin.Vos@legis.wisconsin.gov, racinerecall@gmail.com, 
Burlingtoninfo@aol.com, Kevin@kevinscottlaw.com  
 
Dear Representative Vos and Mr. Snorek:  
 
The Commission will consider the recall petition filed by Matt Snorek and Racine Recall against 
Representative Vos, and the associated challenge filings, during its June 27, 2024, in-person meeting. The 
meeting is scheduled to begin at 10:00 a.m. A representative for the petition may provide a 5-minute 
presentation and a representative for the challenge may provide a 5-minute presentation. These presentations 
should be limited to the validity of the recall petition and the challenges to the petition. The statements will not 
be made under oath, and this will not be an opportunity to add to the factual record.  
 
Additionally, if the Commission finds the petition sufficient and accepts it for filing, the Commission Chair has 
indicated that she will offer each representative the opportunity to present to the Commission again for 5 
minutes on the question of where and when a recall election should take place. In support of this presentation, 
each representative may submit in writing a letter brief on where and when the election should take place should 
the Commission find the recall petition sufficient. This optional letter brief should be no more than 3 pages and 
must be emailed to brandon.hunzicker@wisconsin.gov, with all emails listed above copied, by 4:30 p.m. on 
Wednesday, June 26. It is recommended that any such analysis address the Supreme Court’s holding in Clarke.   
 
The Commission meeting will be held in person in Room 412 East of the Wisconsin State Capitol 
building, which is located at 2 East Main Street, Madison, WI 53702. There will be a Zoom link available if 
it is not possible for a representative to appear in person.  It is strongly recommended that if presenting by 
Zoom, the representative appear on camera.  If a representative needs to appear by Zoom instead of in person, 
please notify me no later than 4:30 p.m. on Wednesday, June 26.  
 
If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me at brandon.hunzicker@wisconsin.gov or 608-
267-0714. 
  
Sincerely,  
 
Brandon Hunzicker  
 

 
 

Staff Attorney  
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